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Presiding Judge Deborah A. Ryan Orders the 
Closure Of The Santa Clara County Superior 

Court on June 1, 2020 
 
 

In the interest of public safety, Presiding Judge Deborah A. Ryan has ordered the 
closure of the Santa Clara County Superior Court on Monday, June 1, 2020. 
Presiding Judge Ryan made the decision to close all courthouses after the 
announcement that the City of San Jose issued a proclamation of local emergency 
and implemented a citywide curfew from 8:30 pm to 5:00 am, beginning Sunday, 
May 31, for the next seven days (or until further notice). 
 
“With consideration for the safety of the public, our judicial officers and 
employees, I have made the difficult decision to close our courthouses 
tomorrow,” said Presiding Judge Deborah A. Ryan. “We will closely monitor 
circumstances in Santa Clara County and the City of San Jose and continue to act 
in the best interests of our community and public safety going forward.” 
 
The Court will provide updates tomorrow as new information becomes available. 
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